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August 30, 2024 
 
 
Stephanie Matlack 
Executive Administrative Assistant 
Delaware County Regional Planning Commission 
1610 State Route 521 
Delaware, Ohio 43015 
 
 
Subject: Howard Farms – Preliminary Plan Extension 
 
 
Dear Ms. Matlack, 
 
Homewood Corporation formally requests a variance to Delaware County Subdivision Regulations Section 
204.04 for a one (1) year extension of the Preliminary Plan for the single family development. The 
development consists of 7 proposed sections. Sections 1-4 have been recorded. However, Sections 5-7 have 
not yet been recorded.  
 
Construction of the development is ongoing and sales are consistent. Due to the large size of the 
development/number of lots as well as acquisition of an offsite sanitary sewer easement to provide service 
to the development an extension is requested for the remaining sections 5-7.  
 
We appreciate your consideration in this matter.  
 
 
  
     
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patricia A. Brown, PE 
Sr. Project Manager/Associate 
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